
    

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE FIFTH GRADE! 
 

 

Dear Student, 

 

We are looking forward to the approaching school year.  We 

will study several new things this year.  We think that you will 

find them interesting and fun! 

 

You will need the following supplies:  

 

1 package of colored pencils  

4 (or more) dry erase markers 

2 pair of headphones/earbuds 

5 packages of pre-sharpened pencils 

3 folders with pockets 

1 package of notebook paper 

3 wide ruled spiral notebooks 

2 highlighters 

1 3-hole punched zipper pouch (no pencil boxes) 

1 3-ring binder 

 

We can't wait to see you in the fifth grade! 

 

Ms. Hamrick 

Mrs. McClure 

Mrs. Poling 


